
Dear Parents,
Welcome to First Grade! I am very excited to be 
your child’s First Grade teacher!  I hope I can 
make this school enjoyable for you and your child 
through engaging and fun-filled lessons to 
ensure your child’s success!  If you have any 
questions, please contact me at the school.  
Also, please refer to the ABC’s of First Grade in 
the D.O.T. book for more information, as well as 
the enclosed school supply list for any supplies 
you haven’t already purchased.  I look forward to 
meeting all of you very soon!  

Mrs. Hunt
Sincerely,


